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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

MILWAUKEE HOLIDAY PARADE – 11/21/15 
 
Hi Pug Fans! 
It is that time of year to start thinking about...yes, the holidays, Christmas is a short 
time away.  The Milwaukee Holiday Parade is only weeks away, so much work to do 
and so little time! 
Milwaukee Pug Fest will be in the Milwaukee Holiday Parade. 
 
Date: Saturday November 21, 2015 
Time: to be at the parade site:  8:00-8:15 the very latest 
 
Attire:  Your pugs can be dressed in any type of holiday attire they would like.   
 
Please this year, no humans can be dressed like Santa except the big guy 
himself, per request of the Milwaukee Holiday Parade personnel! 
 
Things to bring: Your  HOLIDAY SPIRIT AND THE WILLINGNESS TO HAVE A 
GREAT TIME. 
Pug fans everywhere will be watching the Milwaukee Holiday Parade from all over the 
world, and we do not want to disappoint them, so we would like as many pugs and 
their parents to come out and walk in the parade. You will have a great time, make 
many people happy, and your holiday spirit will be contagious!  
Your pugs can walk in the parade, or if they prefer, a Holiday Decorated Stroller or 
Wagon would be great too.   
  
We will also be on TV so this is a great way for Milwaukee Pug Fest to get the word out 
about pugs in need and it will also help with our donations.  Our goal is to help pug 
rescue groups in need, and there are many, many pug rescue groups and pugs in 
need who definitely could use our help. 
  
Please come join us at the Milwaukee Holiday Parade and help make millions of 
people and their pets happy.   
We guarantee you and your pugs will have a wonderful time and you will catch that 
holiday spirit! 
  
If you would like to join us at the Milwaukee Holiday Parade, email Joe and Diane at: 
jdponzo@yahoo.com 
  
Those who will be walking in the parade, we will email your parade information to you 
prior to the parade date of November 21, 2015. 
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